

## Welcome

Welcome to the first edition of the Kerrie Maxon Author Newsletter.

Firstly, I would like to thank you for subscribing to this newsletter and following me online. I am truly honored that you have read my book and/or purchased a copy of it.

Like most first time authors, **Built for Sin** was a learning experience, which has carried over to the next book, which I'll tell you about in a minute. At the time I had a fair bit of free time to write, as I had broken my ankle and unable to work for a short while. Not long after returning to work, **Built for Sin** was published (June 2023).

## What have I learned?

I have learned during this journey that I am a 'pantster', i.e I tend not to lay out a detailed plot but rather outline the main points and fill in the rest by the 'seat of my pants.' I was very fortunate to come across some great beta readers and an amazing editor, who honed an awkward draft into a cohesive enjoyable story.

Once published, the next step in the journey was, and still is, the promotion side of things through both Amazon and social media. I am loving the creativity of making social media reels and posts, but it is a double-edged sword, because it takes me away from writing.

## Where to from here?

I am still working full time and writing on evenings and weekends, so progress is slower than I would like on the second book, **Built for Pleasure**. At this point, I am three quarters of the way through the first draft, with quite a bit more redrafting and editing to happen before my (hopeful) release in **March 2024.** 

Built for Pleasure is an interconnected standalone book in this series of three books, can be read independent of Built for Sin. It follows the story of Emily and Ethan, who you will remember from Built for Sin, and their ups and downs on the road to finding love.

